
 

Dates to                 

remember  

• 18.10.23 - Instal-
ment 1 due for 

Year 5 Robinwood 

Trip. 

• 20.10.23 - School 

closes for half 

term. 

• 30.10.23 - School 

opens for Autumn 

Term 2. 

• 10.11.23 - Flu vac-

cinations. 

• 20.11.23 Instal-

ment 1 due for 

Year 6 London trip 

 

F O L L O W  U S  O N  T W I T T E R  @ C L O U G H P R I M A R Y  @ C L O U G H S P O R T   

 
13th October 2023 

Stars of the Week 

Holden Clough Newsletter 

 
 

 

 

These will be an-

nounced in Mon-

days assembly. 

This half term, the children in 1/2GE have been using the picture 

book 'Meerkat mail' to write letters. We wrote from the main char-

acter's point of view to retell key parts of the story. This week, we 

enjoyed our first 'publishing party'. This involved sharing our fan-

tastic writing with each other whilst eating tasty snacks! Everyone 

had lots of fun and enjoyed looking at each other's writing  

This week in 1/2GE 
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Reception Open Days 
If you will be soon applying for a reception place for your child for September 

2024, you are invited to come and visit our Reception class on either of the fol-

lowing dates, between 9.30am - 2.30pm: 

Monday 16th October 

Monday 30th October 

Please contact the school office to book your visit. 

 

All children from Reception class to year 6, have their annual flu 

vaccination in school. 

Our date this year is Friday 10th November. 

Children may have the vaccine via a nasal spray or an injection.  

Please follow the link below to register your child for either the nasal spray, the 

injection or to decline the vaccine completely. 

 

https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/6d90c2ea  

 

The link will close on the 3rd November allowing time for the collected infor-

mation to be processed. 

Attendance 
Please see below the winners for week commencing 

2nd October 2023 

1st - 5NH 99.26% 

2nd - Reception 99.00% 

3rd - 98.62% 

Flu Vaccinations 

https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/6d90c2ea


Page 3 

Harvest Celebration 
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After School Clubs - Autumn Term 2 

Please find below, the list of the new after school clubs that will be running when we 

return after the Half Term break for Autumn Term 2.  

 

The clubs start the week commencing Monday 30th October and will again run for six 

weeks with the last session being in the week commencing 4th December.  

Clubs will be on ParentPay after 3.30pm on Tuesday 17th October. 

 

All of the clubs finish at 4.10pm and are £15 for the 6 week sessions,  

 

Booking is by ParentPay only. Please provide the following information in the 

NOTES SECTION on ParentPay:  

• emergency contact details 

• whether your child will be collected, going to school buddies or walking home 

(years 5 & 6 only) 

 

Monday 

• Football with Curzon Ashton – Years 4, 5 & 6 

 

Tuesday 

• Lacrosse – Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 

• Dance – Years 1, 2 & 3 

• Autumn Explorers - Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 (Autumnal art, campfire cooking, nature watch, mud 

painting, den building and forest school fun in the outdoor classroom. Children will 

need warm and waterproof clothing as well as wellies as they will be out in all weathers) 

 

Wednesday 

• Cooking Club - Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 

• Dance – Years 4, 5 & 6  

 

Thursday 

• Football with Curzon Ashton – Years 1, 2 & 3 

• ICT – Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 
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Mr Kordemir’s VIP’s 
The following children have been chosen this week to have lunch with Mr Kordemir for displaying exemplary 

behaviour during breaks and lunchtimes, following the school rules, and for being kind and helpful to others: 
  

  Arraya 1DH 

  Alfie 1/2GE 

  Lola 2SP 

  Alice 3LD 

  Fatima 3DL 

  Vihan 4ST 

  Ismaeel 4GG 

  Keira 5CH 

  Humza 5NH 

  Isa 6AH 

  Mohammed 6JH 

   

Reporting Absence 
If your child is absent from school please ensure you report their absence to the school office as soon as possi-

ble on the first day and each day thereafter detailing the reason for their absence.  

There is a facility to report pupil absence via our switchboard 0161 330 5248.  

Alternatively, you can send an email to  

attendance@holdenclough.tameside.sch.uk.  

Please do not use Class Dojo to report an absence. 

Any unreported absences will be recorded as UNAUTHORISED until an acceptable reason for the absence is 

provided. We are only able to authorise 3 days leave due to illness without medical evidence.  

mailto:attendance@holdenclough.tameside.sch.uk
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Term Dates 2023-2024 

 
 


